

PHEASANIS

*
January 20, 2006

BLACK HILLS CHAPTER #87

P.O. Box 2337 Rapid City, SD 57709

Jason Green City Attorney 300 Sixth Street Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr Green;

This letter is submitted to provide the City of Rapid City with written notice of our request to sell raffle tickets in Rapid City on behalf of Pheasants Forever, Black Hills Chapter #87, which is a non profit organization.

We sell raffle tickets for our "Gun of the Year" throughout the year and for our Pheasants Forever banquet, which will be held this year on Sept. 9, 2006. Proceeds from these sales are used for habitat development & education in the surrounding area. The winners of most of our prizes are awarded at our banquet. Our banquet is always held on the second Saturday of September at the Rushmore Civic Center.

We respectfully ask that the raffle request be placed on the Rapid City Council Legal & Finance Committee agenda and that the full council acknowledges our request.

We hope these plans meet with your approval. However, if you have any questions, please call me at 348-2406 or 391-1502.

All funds earned from our banquet & raffles stay with our local chapter and are used for wildlife habitat development and education in our local area.

Sincerely,

Karl Laster

Karl Castor President

Pheasants Forever Chapter #87